
 

 

 
 
 

VB #2 – February 9, 2024 
 

 
 

Dear WIC Vendors, 

 

Maintaining food inventory and stock is required to meet the criteria of your WIC vendor contract. As a 
reminder, one of these criteria is that prices must be posted on ALL eligible WIC foods and formulas. The 
vendor contract states that vendors must “clearly mark all WIC eligible foods with the price charged for 
the product or prominently display the price of the food near the location of the food in clear view of 
customers and in a manner that identifies the price of the specific food item”. 
 

Failure to post prices for all WIC eligible foods and formulas will result in the termination of your WIC 

vendor contract.  

 
If you have any questions, please contact the Vendor Management Agency, Public Health Solutions at 
646-973-3942. 
 

Thank you, 

 

NYS WIC Program 
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